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Aussie of the Month 

Congratulations to Santi who was awarded our Aussie of 

the Month today! Santi is honest, kind and caring towards 

all students and friends. He works hard and always tries 

his best in lessons and games. 
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K-1 Maths Cooking 

This week we used our measuring skills to make 

cupcakes. We kept an eye on the clock while they 

were cooking and then we added berries to the 

icing. We created patterns with our cupcakes before 

eating them, they were delicious!   

 

 

 

 

K-1 Maths 

 We have enjoyed a number of spider stories and 

we have had fun creating our own spiders. We 

counted their eyes and legs and then added the 

numbers together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



1-2 Inquiry 

Through mapping activities, constructing towns and 

investigating why places are important the  Year 1-

2 class have been using their inquiry skills to answer 

the question, 'How can I become an Australian 

geographic expert? '   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindy Art 

 The kindy students enjoyed using different tie die 

folding techniques to create their own unique 

socks.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3-6 English 

We have enjoyed creating Book Trailers for the novel 

that we have just finished reading. Our Book Trailers 

for The Boy at The Back of the Class have been 

uploaded to our private YouTube channel.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEM Science Day 

The STEM Science Day for Stage 3 students at The 

Pocket Public School on Wednesday, 14 December 

has been cancelled. Student’s money paid for the bus 

‘will be refunded to their ‘Fees In Advance’. 

 

Doin’ It for Aussie Rural Kids 

The students enjoyed a free dress day yesterday and 

raised $98.55 for the charity ‘Doin’ it for Aussie Rural 

Kids’. Well done!  

3-6 English 

This term we have been learning about 

characterisation. We have been analysing 

characters and how they are constructed by 

authors. We have enjoyed creating our own 

characters by imaging they belong to the shoes on 

display each day. Our characters then come to life 

in our short stories that are created and read aloud 

in class.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-1 Maths 

We have continued to learn about place value and 

numbers beyond 100. We had fun creating Place 

Value Monsters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Visual Arts 

The senior class listened to the story behind the 

Chinese Willow Plate. We used line and pattern to 

create our own version of the story.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3-6 Inquiry 

We are researching what it means to be great and 

we have each chosen a person who has achieved 

greatness in their lifetime. We have created a 

number of Inquiry questions and have commenced 

investigating our chosen person. We look forward 

to sharing our Images of Greatness next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Late Arrivals 

If your child / children arrive late to school you 

must accompany them to the office and let 

Maureen know they have arrived so she can mark 

the roll accordingly with a reason.  

 

COVID Update 

Parents are reminded that while many restrictions 

have been lifted, if your children are sick with 

symptoms of colds, flus or COVID, they are to stay 

at home. RATs should be used if children are 

symptomatic. RAT tests are available from the office 

if you require any.  

 

Overdue Library Books 

Students will be sent home with an overdue library 

book notice . Please return these before the end of 

the year. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


